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President
Jerry Reese
636 949-0100
President-Elect
Jeff Marion
636 443-4032
Vice President
Allyson Malek
314 249-6045
Secretary
Laura Whitehead
R Ee
Treasurer
David Borgmeyer
636 723-0275
Past-President
Mark Cook
636 724-4737

BOARD MEMBERS
(Two-year Term)
Roger Deppe
314 630-7442
Paul Hauser
636 946-8280
Larry Kraft
636 447-3093
(One-year Term)
Jeaii Kent
636 946-1331
Gerry Prinster
314973-2928
Dale Westby
636 724-7693

EASTERN MO. DISTRICT

OFFICERS
Governor

Helen B. Niemira

Mark Cook 15
Connie Ebert 24

We want to wish all of our members and their families a Happy New Year. It is our hope that
2015 will bring much happiness and peace to you and your family.

Mike King 24
During the month of January we will be putting together the final list for all of our projects for ~ ANNIVERSARIES
2015. We really need people to step up and agree to help with these projects. We cannot do  red/Lori McGinley 14
these projects without your help. We will have a sign up list at the next meeting along with the John/Lorraine Sarantakis 20
names of those who have already agreed to help.

NOON MEETINGS
Car sedts were purénased for Tne TADA group and wifi 'pe presented Tnis montn, "Tnese seats Twasdary 1{"’
will help the volunteers to assure the children’s safety when they are being transported to Randy McKinley
Body Cameras for Police

different locations.
Tuesday 1/13

At the January board meeting, we are going to be setting up a membership drive committee, o™ Hannagan, Editor

We really need to reach out to the community and try and bring in new members to our club.
One of the challenges that I am going to make to our membership is that everyone brings at
least two guests to our club during the next six months. If we do this and introduce them,
maybe we can increase our membership. Any thoughts and ideas will be more than welcome.

Street Scape Magazine
Tuesday 1/20
Mike Meyers, Chief
SC Fire Department
BOARD MEETING @ 1:00
Tuesday 1/27
TBA

Chairman, Mark Cook has arranged for four cookouts

Angela Fowle and Ruth Guthey

this coming year.

Midtown Market April 25th 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

COMING EVENTS

| ) Pundmann Quick Lane May 15 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. March
B =] = g Midtown Market June 27th 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Membership Day
Festival of Little Hills August 21, 22, 23 April
Spaghetti Dinner 4/10
June
Golf Tournament 6/5

Thanks to the efforts of the following ringers,




